
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

16 February 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We were told yesterday by Derby County that they are unable to honour our booking on the 12th May 
due to the possibility of a play off at Pride Park. We have been able to secure another venue for our date 
and I am pleased to announce that it will now be held at the County Cricket Ground. This ensures we 
can still have our usual celebration in a beautiful setting that provides all we need to reward our students 
for all their hard work and efforts during their time with us.  
 
It will mean a slight increase in price by £5 but will include all the usual facilities and more. We will 
reissue the letter with new details and will release this on ParentPay in due course.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and we look forward to a brilliant night. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Miss H Weller 
Head of Sixth Form 

 


